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Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe 

PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY 

To: Members of the Sub-Committee on Rules of Procedure 
Cc Mr. Giovanni Kessler, Vice-President of the OSCE PA 

17 June 2005 

Re: Meeting of the Sub-Committee on Rules of Procedure in Washington, DC 

Following my letter of 15 June, I would like to inform you that a meeting of the 
Sub-Committee on Rules of Procedure will take place on 30 June at 19.30 in Room 
"Dirksen" in the JW Marriott Hotel, Washington, DC, under the Chairmanship of Mr. 
Pieter De Crem (Belgium). 

If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
International Secretariat in Copenhagen. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vitaly Evseyev 
Deputy Secretary General 

Raadhusstraede 1, 1466 Copenhagen K., Denmark 
Phone: +45 33 37 80 40 - Fax: +45 33 37 80 30 - E-mail OSCE@oscepa.dk - Website: www.oscepa.org 
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